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A Special Workshop of the Consolidation Committee was held on Tuesday March 9, 2023 at the Hazardville fire station.

Those present from the Consolidation Committee were Cochair Guy Beck, Cochair Mark Zarcaro, Peter Burk, Richard Tkaczyk, Jim Nolan, Jack Flanagan, Ed Prajzner, Jamie Hurley and Recording Secretary Maggie Guyette.  Also present were five members of both departments.

The meeting started at 7:00 p.m.  

Cochair Zarcaro reviewed the last meeting for all attendees.  

On the new name for the organization, Cochair Beck suggested that the members offer ideas, keeping in mind that we do not want to have to change it when new departments join.

It was suggested that we do a combined budget for the upcoming year, 2023-24, to see what the finances would be.  Hazardville presented their budget to Cochair Beck and requested that our Treasurer, Glen Bentz, work with their Commissioner Kozikowski.

At future meetings, Cochair Zarcaro will have an agenda for each meeting.

We have not received an answer from the attorneys as to who has to vote on the consolidation, our taxpayers or the whole town.

The union contracts have been compared, but the work group still needs information from the Committee regarding the organizational chart.  A discussion was held on the three different charts that had been presented in the past.  Jamie Hurley presented an informational report on the staff costs of the three charts.  Chart one was dismissed.  The difference between chart two and three is a third Deputy Chief position.  

The MOU regarding both departments being dispatched out for each other’s calls has been agreed to, except for the operational section on dispatch and which calls will be joint.  The Chiefs and Deputy Chiefs will review and present to their board members for approval.

The minutes for the Consolidation meetings will be place on both department web sites after approval of the Committee.  
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March 9, 2023
A motion to go into executive session to discuss the personnel portion of the Organization Charts was made by Cochair Zarcaro and seconded by Richard Tkacz.  The Committee came out of executive session and no further business was discussed.

The next meeting of the Consolidation Committee will be on April 20, 2023 at the Shaker Pines Fire Station.

A motion to adjourn was made by Cochair Burk and seconded by Cochair Zarcaro.

The meeting ended at 8:25 p.m.








Respectfully submitted,









Margaret Guyette








Recording Secretary
